



April 17, 2015

Lisa Rosenblum Sunnyvale Public Library 665 West Olive Ave. Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Subject: Grant Assistance for the California Public Library Broadband Project

Dear Lisa,

The State Library has approved Sunnyvale Public Library's grant application and is awarding \$24000 for your broadband project. The grant is effective immediately for the period beginning April 17, 2015 and ending December 31, 2015.

Congratulations on being among the first public libraries in California to benefit from this program. The end result is going to be awesome!

Please work with Diane Satchwell, the executive director of the Southern California Library Cooperative, which is the administrative and fiscal agent for the state on this grant program. You can call Diane at 626-283-5949 or email her: dsatchwell@socallibraries.org.

To ensure accountability and transparency, periodic narrative and fiscal reports describing how funds were expended and the progress made in fulfilling grant requirements must be filed. Forms and instructions for doing all that will arrive shortly. If you need additional help from the State Library call Toña Paz at 916-651-0982 or email her at Tona.Paz@library.ca.gov and she'll connect you with the right person.

Respectfully yours,

Greg Lucas California State Librarian

cc: Gerry Maginnity (Electronic Copy)
Diane Satchwell, Southern California Library Cooperative